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July 26, 2022

Greetings, JLIA Families: 

As we prepare for the first day of school on August 1st, I want you to be mindful of a few things. 
· Please make plans to join us at Open House this Friday, July 29th, from 1p-3p. Come on out, and meet your teachers and your administrators. You will get some valuable information for the school year. 

· Dress Code: Please ensure your Royal Lion leaves home in dress code every day. 
· 6th grade--orange shirts
· 7th grade--navy blue shirts 
· 8th grade--grey shirts  

· Lockers: Each student will receive a free locker at the beginning of the school year. Please ensure your child learns his/her locker combination, and remind him/her NOT to share their combination. We will not be responsible for any lost/stolen items. 
· Cell phones: All students will put their cell phones in their lockers and the beginning of the day--no exception. They will retrieve them at the end of the day, prior to dismissal. Students are not permitted to have their cellphones throughout the day; they must remain in their lockers. Remind your students—Do NOT share their locker combinations with anyone. 
· Backpacks: All students must have a clear or mesh backpack. Backpacks must remain in the lockers all day. Again---remind your student--Do NOT share their locker combination. 
Parents and guardians--I am looking forward to a great start to the school year, because I know that each of you are going to support us, as always. Thank you and enjoy your day. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ramon Garner,Ed.S
Mr. Ramon Garner, Ed.S
Proud Principal
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